Minutes of the
Munson Township
Park & Recreation Board Meeting
Monday, January 10, 2022

The meeting was called to order at 6:15pm by John McCreery. Jim O'Neill and Bert
Diehl were present at Town Hall. Dave Jirsa was absent. The Pledge of Allegiance
was said.

Minutes
Bert Diehl moved and Jim O’Neill seconded to approve the minutes of December 13,
2021 as written. Motion carried, 3-0.

Nominations/Organizational

Jim O’Neill was sworn in for his re-appointment through December 31, 2024.

John McCreery made a motion which was seconded by Bert Diehl for John McCreery
to remain Chairman and Dave Jirsa to remain Vice-Chairman of the Park &
Recreation Board for 2022. Passed unanimously. Motion carried 3-0.

Event Dates for 2022

The Board discussed events for 2022. Covid-19 was a concern. If need be, an event
can be cancelled if deemed necessary. Bert Diehl made a motion which was
seconded by Jim O’Neill to approve event dates as follow. Motion Carried, 3-0. The
Trustees will be reviewing the event dates at an upcoming meeting.

Indoor Flea Market - Saturday, March 12
Easter Egg Hunt - Saturday, April 16

Fishing Derby - Saturday, June 18
Community Day Picnic - Saturday, August 6

2022 Projects

The Board discussed projects that are on the priority list for this year. Township
Park - restrooms updated to ADA compliance and constructing a bridge connecting
two baseball fields (Don Zambory and Shannon). This project will depend largely on
how many asphait grindings the Road Department will acquire during road projects
this year.

Old Business

Pickleball Court Update

The Trustees will most likely move forward with the pickleball courts once the
quoted price (from 2021) is confirmed it will remain the same. At that point, the
Board of Trustees will need to approve the contract before the work can begin. The
tennis courts, basketball courts and pickleball courts will probably be done all at the
same time.

Scoreboards for Township Park Update
Trustee Andy Bushman talked with the vendor before Christmas and is waiting to
hear from them regarding an installation date.




New Business

Other
Mr. Bushman is looking into buying fish for the pond at Scenic River Retreat since
Geauga Soil & Water will be having a sale at the Burton Fairgrounds in April.

Jim O’Neill commented that the Road Department did a great job with the asphalt
grindings on the access road to the ball fields.

John McCreery moved and Jim O’Neill seconded to adjourn the meeting at 6:51pm.
Motion carried, 3-0. The next meeting will be Monday, February 7, 2022 at 6:15 at
town hall.

Dl el

Dave-Jirsa, Vice=Chair Julie-Johnston, Secretary
‘%—( (+ \>| gt\\

cc:  Township Trustees
Fiscal Officer
Road Superintendent



